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The quality education of student employees remains the primary focus of the District.  For student 
employees, school takes priority over employment.  By extension, student employees are 
representatives of the District and shall be in good academic and behavioral standing.  
  
In the event that a student employee is suspended from school, he/she may not work for the 
District during the time of their student suspension.  Suspended students are not allowed on the 
school campus during the time of their suspension.  Such absence from work may be considered 
unexcused and may affect their long-term employment status.  
  
In addition, a student employee must be in good academic standing.  If a student is failing any 
courses, they are to communicate with their supervisor that they may need to be removed from 
the work schedule to return their grades to a satisfactory level. 
  
  
 

 


